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International Code Council (ICC) and PMI to Sign MoU

Later this month, a the Design Week 
Show in Orlando, the International 
Code Council (ICC) and PMI will 
enter into a Memorandum of Under-
standing (MoU). The MoU specifically 
details ways in which the two vener-
able organizations will work together 
to explore the promotion of mutual 
interests within the industry as related 
to education, training, advocacy and 
harmonization of North American 
product standards.

In addition, when mutually beneficial, 
the two organizations will identify and 
promote new and existing sustainabil-
ity opportunities and services col-
laboratively to their members and the 
industry, including ICC’s green training 
programs.

ICC and PMI also will open a dialogue 
between them designed to consider 
ways the organizations might aid best 
practices in the plumbing industry, and 
to consider ways to seek collaborations 
with other industry groups to promote 
effective delivery of continuing educa-
tion programs for workers, and recruit-

ment of new workers. They also will 
work together to identify for possible 
collaboration joint areas of interest in 
legislative and regulatory advocacy and 
to investigate the feasibility of jointly-
produced educational conferences.

PMI also shares MoUs with American 
Rainwater Catchment Systems Associa-

tion (ARCSA), American Society of 
Plumbing Engineers (ASPE), Bathroom 
Manufacturers Association (BMA), Ca-
nadian Institute of Plumbing and Heat-
ing (CIPH), International Association 
of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials 
(IAPMO), Plumbing Products Industry 
Group (PPIG) and US Department of 
Commerce (DOC).

2017 PMI Board President Pete Jahrling has named 
Martin Knieps, director of technical marketing, Viega 
LLC as Committee Co-Chair of the Advocacy/Gov-
ernment Affairs Committee. Martin will serve with 
Advocacy/Government Affairs Committee Co-Chair 
Jay Burnett of Delta Faucet Company. The Board 
Liaison for the committee is Nate Kogler of Bradley 
Corporation.

Thank you in advance, Martin, for your service to PMI. 
Thanks also to all of the great candidates who stepped 
up to be considered for this leadership position.

Read a profile of Martin in the October 2015 issue of Ripple Effect: goo.gl/PBsflw
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